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Minutes Workshop Meeting. 14th October 2019. 
 

Present: Keith Jones, Steve Hooper, Alan Pentecost, Michael Bryant, Ray Elyard, Graeme Stokes, Keith Moses, Patrick 

Thorpe, Warren Rankin, Trevor Simpson, Barry Belford, Frank Williams, John Moss, Phil Dean, Keith Allen.  

 

Apologies: Thomas Hill, Fred Warr, Val Lipping, John Field.    

 

Meeting opened by Keith Jones at :   9.35am          

 

Minutes:  

Propose that the minutes of our previous meeting held on 16th. September 2019 as published in the September 

Cubby House News be taken as read:  

Moved By: Allen Pentecost             Seconded By:  Trevor Simpson 

Business arising from minutes:  

Correspondence In:  Letter from Mike Darlow offering to conduct an Illustrated Lecture on the effect on turning by 

non-functional – turning. The committee voted to decline the offer. 

Correspondence Out:    

Treasurers Report.      Income:  $ 2,801.83                     Expenses:   $ 2,659.07 

Move that the Treasurers Report be accepted.  

Moved By:   Keith Moses                Seconded By:  Michael Bryant 

REPORTS: 

Trevor Simpson reported that the Library has received three new books 

Keith Allen reported that The Leader has been advise of current Cubby House activities. 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS:  

Trevor Simpson advised that he had received an e-mail from Inaburra school thanking the Cubby House for once 

again providing an excellent day for the students. 

 

Keith Moses is going to help one of the boys on Saturday to finish off his bowl and rolling pin. 

 

On Saturday, Keith Allen will be looking for “Volunteer” hosts for next year’s Maxi Days. 

 

Alan Pentecost advised that the Cubby House had a good representation at the recent Illawarra Wood show with 7 

members present. 

 

Keith Jones reminded everyone that this week is another toy week. 

 

Keith also asked that the Secretary send a letter of thanks to Malcolm Stewart expressing the club’s appreciation for 

the time and effort that he has put in to building and donating the huge Toy Train that will be the centrepiece of our 

Christmas Raffle. The train will be stuffed with all sorts of goodies for Christmas along with heaps of toys. 

 

It was decided that we should organise for the Representative from the Company that supplied our Defribulator 

Machine to again visit the club and provide another refresher demonstration for the members. 

 

There is no further business – I declare the meeting closed at : 10.10am 
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Sorry to hear Fred Warr is in hospital after blood test. 

Good to see Val Lipping up and around after his stay in hospital. 

 Once more a good day at Bunnings and we missed all the rain. Thanks to all who  

helped out on the day. 

 Good to see Marj Butler back last month. 

Don’t forget if you still have money and butts for the raffle please return them on Maxi Day 

October 19th. 

Host for Saturday 19th October is John Jansons and theme is Spinnings Tippi Tops. 

 

November host Michelle Brown and theme will be Cranes and Engineering. 

 

Let’s keep turning or anything you want 

Keith Jones. President. 

 

 

 

 

 

 BIRTHDAYS This Month 

Ken Dick 

Greg Dowse 

Alan Faulds 

Kevin Geerkens 

Peter Hansen 

Bernie Korent 

Sam Lomonaco 

Warren Olsen 

Costa Vlamis 

 
 

 

 

 

Hi we need more articles for your  

Cubby House News. 

 

Executive committee contact details 
  

PATRON     Pat Thorpe    02 9524 2504 

PRESIDENT    Keith Jones  02 9785 2354 

VICE PRESIDENT   Phillip Dean  0416 090 289 

SECRETARY    Tom Hill   0418 269 943 

TREASURER    Steve Hooper   0401 987 003 
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SHOW & TELL (Sept 2019) 
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I was scanning the internet and came across this, may be of interest to some of the 

members. 

 

 

          INABURRA SCHOOL - 2019 VISITS 

Again this year Ken Dick & myself attended (our 8th year) Inaburra school on 10th September. An enjoyable 

time was spent at sharing our woodturning knowledge with years 9 & 10 students. It was encouraging to 

see the interest shown by the students. A Year 9 boy already had woodturning experience and made his 

finger top with confidence and ease; a joy to watch. 

It was good to meet Steve working with Colin helping out in Year 9's Class. Due to a larger number of 19 

students in Year 9 this year, there was insufficient time for all to complete the tops. I understand this 

number may swell to 26 students when they move up to Year 10 next year! 
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Moving on to Friday 20th September when we all enjoyed Inaburra's visit to the Cubby House. This year only 

8  boys came with Colin & Greg and their bus driver. The advantage of this was  that we had 1 turner for 

each student. In addition to completing their bowl, they had time to turn a rolling pin as part of their class 

project. 

On behalf of the members, and, I am sure the school, I would like to express our appreciation & gratitude to 

Keith Jones & family for providing the delicious cakes for morning tea and the cooks & kitchen staff for 

lunch.(many came back for seconds!!!) 

All Projects were completed on time for the adjudication of the bowls & rolling pins by Ken Dick and group 

photos prior to the bus leaving at 2pm. 

In was nice to receive a note of appreciation from Colin (Inaburra's teacher for those that didn't attend) and 

decided to share it with you. It reads as follows: 

"This is a short note to say a big thank you to all involved in our great day wood turning last Friday. 

We all loved the experience and really appreciate your effort in teaching and feeding us on the day. 

Thanks again for the whole day and please find some photos we took in this email." 

As I have said many times before, I truly believe that by involving our club with schools and providing the 

students with an insight into woodturning, that the future of our woodturning clubs will rest with this 

younger generation. 

Trevor Simpson 
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                 LIBRARY  UPDATE 
We have some good news in the Library; things are looking up with the return of 2 more of the missing books. These are:- 

10.02.08   Wood for Woodturners by Mark Baker 

12.10.02   The Pen Turner's Bible by Richard Kleinhenz 
The list is now slowly dwindling down to 9 books that remain outstanding. I would love to see them again on our 

library shelves. They are:- 

BOOK No. TITLE AUTHOR 
ISBN No. or 
PUBLISHER 

03.02.04 Stripping & Finishing Furniture Better Homes & Gardens 0 86411 725 6 

05.08.11 Airbrushing Peter West 0 929261 09 7 

11.03.06 Make Your Own Wooden Toys - Copy "A" Burke,Garrood,Nevile,&Fuller 1 85435 667 4 

11.03.06 Make Your Own Wooden Toys - Copy "B" Burke,Garrood,Nevile,&Fuller 1 85435 667 4 

11.03.23 Weekend Toy Projects Wood 0 696 02471 3 

12.01.05 Ellsworth on Woodturning David Ellsworth 978 156523 3775  

12.11.05 Woodturning Projects - Country Style Better Homes & Garden 0 86411 973 9 

12.15.10 
Lathe Fundamentals - Comp. Guide.- Popular 
Mechanics Rick Peters 1 58816 447 0 

13.05.18 Woodworking - Part 1 Bruce Leadbeater   

 

Again, may I ask each member  to have a quick look though your own books to ensure one or more of the above 

have not been mixed up amongst them. I am not interested who has taken them, just return the books and put them 

on the librarian's desk when I, or Michael Bryant, are not there if necessary to save any embarrassment with a note 

saying "returned". 

Also on the good side ,we had 3 books donated by our members; the first by Jeff Tucker and remaining two by 

Bernie Korent.  They are:- 

13.01.08   The Art of Making Small Wood Boxes 

03.01.09   Wood Finishing 

12.12.04   Wood Turning - The Purpose of the Object 

As usual, good reading & safe turning, 
Trevor Simpson - Librarian 
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Event Calendar 2019 

Note:- The following information may be subject to change in date or content if in doubt  
Contact a committee member  

October 2019 
 

Wed 2nd Mini-Day 
 

Sat 5th  Mini-Day 
 

Wed 9th Mini-Day 
 

Fri 11th  Bunnings BBQ 
 

Mon 14th Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 

Sat 19th Maxi-Day  Host  John Jansons 
    Threaded Items 
Thurs 24th Mini-Day 
 

November 2019 
 
Sat 2nd Mini-Day 
 
Wed 6th Mini-Day 
 
Fri 8th  Bunnings BBQ 
 
Mon 11th Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 
Wed 13th Mini-Day 
 
Sat 16th Maxi-Day  Host  Michelle Brown 
   Cranes & Engineering 
 
Thurs 21th Mini-Day 

December 2019 
 
Wed 4th  Mini-Day 
 
Sat 7th   Mini-Day 
 
Wed 11th  Mini-Day 
 
Fri 13th  Bunnings BBQ 
 
Mon 16th Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 
Sat 21th Maxi-Day  Host Keith Jones  
    No Theme 
Thurs 26th Mini-Day 
 

January 2020 
 

Wed 1st  Mini-Day 
 

Sat 4th   Mini-Day 
 

Wed 8th Mini-Day 
 

Fri 10th  Bunnings BBQ 
 

Mon 13th  Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 

Sat 18th  Maxi-Day  Host Fred Warr 
  Theme:-  Bandsaw Boxes 
Thurs 23rd Mini-Day 
 

February 2020 
 
Sat 1st   Mini-Day 
 
Wed 5th Mini-Day 
 
Mon 10th  Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 
Wed 12th Mini-Day 
 
Fri 14th  Bunnings BBQ 
 
Sat 15th Maxi-Day  Host Bill Black 
  Theme  offset turning 
Thurs 20th Mini-Day 

March 2020 
 
Wed 4th  Mini-Day 
 
Sat 7th   Mini-Day 
 
Wed 11th  Mini-Day 
 
Fri 13th  Bunnings BBQ 
 
Mon 16th  Club Committee Meeting 9.30am 
 
Sat 21th  Maxi-Day  Host Keith Moses 
  Theme  open No theme 
Thurs 26th  Mini-Day 


